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Special Message:  
Welcome to Triad Baptist Preschool 

We are very excited about our up-coming 
school year.   We have so many fun things 
planned, and are so thankful you are a 
part of our Triad Baptist Preschool 
Family!  We are excited to get to know not 
only your child, but you as well.  Having at 
home support and open lines of 
communication is an essential part of a 
successful school year. we are looking 
forward to partnering with you this year.  
Our first day of school is August 4th; we 
looked forward to seeing you then!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 
 

July 30th- August 1st – Closed teacher 
                  work days 

Aug. 1st -  Open House- 4:00-6:00  
                  Floating 

Aug. 4th-  First Day of Preschool 
Sept. 1st – Closed -Labor Day 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

   Birthdays:  
   Jackson Freemon               8-6 

   Amaia Brooker               8-16 

   Sloane Lawlor                    8-17 

   Connor Walters                  8-18 

   Oliver Sauls                        8-23 

   Emilio Cires                        8-26 

   Brooks Witt                        8-26 

 

 

 

    

 

Reminders:  

 Please do not forget that your child must wash 
their hands in our restrooms upon arrival 
before you walk them to their classrooms or to 
breakfast each morning. 

 Please be sure to sign your little one in each 
morning upon arrival and when you pick them 
up in the evening. 

 Make sure that your child has a spare set of 
clothing each day. 

 Read notes we send home.  Sign up for 
PARENT ALERT-messages sent to your phone! 

 Be thinking about being an involved parent. We 
have many opportunities for parents to get 
involved with their child’s classroom; read a 
story, tell about your job or parties.   

 Parents are always welcome to eat breakfast 

or lunch with your child! 

 Please make sure your child wears sandals 

with back straps on them or gym shoes for 

playing outside.  The mulch can hurt their feet if 

they are not protected by a good sandal or 

shoe. 

 As always, please have your child here by 8:30 

am at the latest each morning. 

  

 

 
“But grow in the grace and knowledge 
of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. To 
him be the glory both now and forever.” 
 

2 Peter 3:18 
 

 
 

 

 


